NSBA Nationwide directive

Larry Mann <mannlarry95@gmail.com>

Tue 1/11/2022 8:11 PM

To:Espy, Kate <espy@skschools.org>; Berg, John <berg@skschools.org>; Wilson, Jeffrey <wilsonj@skschools.org>; Pickard, Brian
<pickardb@skschools.org>; Daily, Jeff <daily@skschools.org>;

Dear board members:

RE: NSBA Nationwide directive

This late breaking information to committees and parents of school students.

The National School Board Association, now clearly and enemy of the people, issued instruction(s) to all school boards in the nation as follows.

When school boards are confronted by committees or parents challenging the school board or members of the school board they are to
immediately halt the meeting and call law enforcement.

Upon arrival of law enforcement the board or board members are to state the person or committee members threatened the board or board
member(s) and claim "domestic terrorism."

This has worked in two places in the eastern U.S. to date with no known or stated outcomes as yet.
On the question; "Is the South Kitsap School District School Board a member of this association?"
Cordially,

Larry Mann



